
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mike, 
 
I just wanted to thank you for your energetic and compelling presentation that you gave at our retreat.  
It was wonderful to see you work.  You were able to hold everyone’s attention (no small feat) and kept 
out entire crowd engaged throughout the entire two hours!  We all really enjoyed it and learned a lot.  I 
had several comments from our group about how much they appreciated your enthusiasm and 
expertise.  I would recommend you to anyone looking for a speaker for their event. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lynn Hinson 
 
Executive Assistant 
 
Purcell Foods, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


